December 4, 1979 tyrend ”";:'SFG?

Mr. N. Mocre

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of International Programs
7735 0ld Gecrgetown Road
Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Re: Export License Application XSN\M-1355 - TN Ref: 79-217/01 (MISC-238)
Export License Application for 191 Kg U dated Nov. 26, 1979
TN Ref: 79-231/01 (MISC-308)

Dear Mr. Moore:

This is to advise you that the physical form of the material
listed on our export license application dated November 26, 1979
(UF6 and Uranium Metal) should be corrected to reflect a total
of 1.°. Kg U as Uranium Metal.

Also, ‘'lease note that the A.E.C.L. has requested delivery of
the m cerial listed on our license XSNM-1355 in early November 1980.

Thanking you in advance for your help and cooperation.
Sirmm}y, ’
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" Vicki Matscn
Assistant Manager - Washington Operations
W/1r
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